
From: Hackmann, Kent  
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 12:35 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@PUC.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE22-060 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Dear Public Utility Commissioners: 

 

I write in support of NEM because, as a family in a private residence, I have found over the years 

following the installation of eight panels on my roof that the following has happened: 

 

- my solar array has reduced the home’s total electrical bill. 

- my solar array, when installed, created jobs and prosperity for a New England company. 

- my solar array produces kwhs and thus reduces transmission losses and grid congestion. 

- my solar array is good for the environment. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Kent Hackmann 
 


